
3 39B Romlyn Hill SEP a 
London NW3 SW 

r September, 2014 

Dear Mr WhiningJam, 

Ref. Plannina Application 2014/4310/P 

I refer to your letter of 22 July concerning the application for an extension 
to the gramg floor flat in this building. Unfortunately your letter only 
reached me on Friday 29 August, by which time, as I understand it, the 
deadline for objections had passed. 

This is most unsatisfactory. I am the owner and occupant of the flat 
immediately above the one in question and I am not happy with the 
proposed extension. The external wall of this building is jointly owned by 
all four flat owners/freeholders and none of us is entitled unilaterally to 
alter it. 

Moreover, building work in the area proposed, right underneath our 
bedroom, will inevitably create a lot of dust and noise. With an old 
building of this kind the dust will inevitably penetrate into our flat. My 
wife suffers from serious respiratory problems and is at present recovering 
from cancer. We have already had to put up with very considerable 
inconvenience caused by a conversion on the garden floor level of this 
building last year, as a result of which our own flat was rendered virtually 
uninhabitable for several months. We do not want to go thtough the same experience again. 

We therefore hope that you will be able to reconsider your decision on this 
matter. 

Yours sincerely 

T.Itand Mrs 8.G.1 Webb 


